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Road Rock Prices Going Up 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert informed
the Board of Commissioners Tuesday the cost of road rock is going up.

Martin-Maritetta notified the Road Department the price of rock will increase
from $12.30 to $12.70 per ton.  

Emergency Management Agency Director Brian Kirkendall met with
Commissioners to discuss the purchase of a map scanner for use by the Road
Department, Emergency Management Agency and for use by all County
departments. 

The Board will consider the request on November 24th. 

Extension Educator Kaytlyn Kennedy met with Commissioners to discuss office
personnel. She noted the position of office assistant is vacant with the resignation
if Kim Riggs.  Plans are to have the position filled by the end of the year. 

The Board also approved an agreement with the City of Falls City for the
electrical utility improvements at the Courthouse. The Certificate of Substantial
Completion of the Law Enforcement Center & Jail was also approved.  
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